
 

 

Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  
        We are thankful to report that things 
are slowly beginning to return to normal 
here in Santa Cruz. Although we are still in 
quarantine, the rules have loosened quite a 
bit, and we can now drive and shop on any 
weekday. It is looking like weekend driving 
will be allowed starting in September, 
which would allow us to start attending 
church services in person! At this point it is 
unclear if children will be allowed to attend, 
but we are hopeful that we will be able to 
go to church as a family very soon. 
 Our Spanish classes have been going well, and we are learning a lot. 
Along with three days of classes per week, we have been able to have a 
lady from one of the churches come over to help us practice what we are 
learning. This past week, she taught Shera how to make one of our 
favorite Bolivian dishes called Sopa de Mani (peanut soup). She is great 
with children and the boys have enjoyed having someone to speak 
Spanish with them.  
 This past month, God provided us with a car to lease while we search 
for a vehicle to purchase. We are able to keep this car through December, 
but we would appreciate your prayers as we begin searching for the right 
vehicle for our family and ministry.  
 We were able to make a bit a progress this month on our 
paperwork. It is all lined up and ready to submit, but because of the 
quarantine, the office is very behind and it may be awhile before our 
application is able to be submitted. Please pray that God will help 
this process to go smoothly. 
Your servants for Christ's sake, 
The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia 

Prayer Requests 
• Purchase of a car 

• Residency 
paperwork 

• Language study 

• Bolivia’s health 
and economic 
state 

 

Family News 
• On August 15th 

we celebrated 
Hudson’s 1st 
birthday! 

July / August 2020 


